Thornton, Gregg

From: Thornton, Gregg

Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 11:10 AM

To: Wittkorn, Ethan

Subject: RE: CSI Recommendation

Attachments: CSI REC Speech and Hearing Professionals Board 11-13-20.pdf; 4747\$0-1-24-Rule-N.pdf; 4753

\$0-12-01-Rule-AM.pdf

Dear Ethan,

The Ohio Speech and Hearing Professionals Board reviewed the recommendations CSI made for the *Temporary Licensure for Military Personnel* rule package. Attached, please find updates to rules 4747-1-24 and 4753-12-01 incorporating the recommendations. I will await your recommendation approving the package for a rules hearing, and if there are any additional questions, please feel free to contact me. We would like to hold a rules hearing at our meeting on June 21, 2021. To have a public hearing on June 21, 2021, the rules would have to be submitted to JCARR between May 12 and May 21, 2021. Receiving your final recommendation prior to May 12, 2021 would be appreciated. Thank you,

Gregg

Gregg B. Thornton, Esq.
Executive Director
Ohio Speech and Hearing Professionals Board
Vern Riffe Center for Government and the Arts
77 South High Street, Suite 1659
Columbus, OH 43215-6108
(614) 644-9046 (Direct)
(614) 995-2286 (Facsimile)
E-Mail: Gregg.Thornton@shp.ohio.gov
Visit us on the web at www.shp.ohio.gov



Please visit our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/OhioSpeechandHearingProfessionalsBoard/ and "Like" us to receive updates.

Please complete our customer service satisfaction survey:

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=vWhrq7N_2fPSBmAXDO4_2bII4A_3d_3d

This email message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under the law. If the reader of this email message is not the intended recipient you are notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please notify the Board immediately by telephone and immediately delete this email message. Thank you.

From: Wittkorn, Ethan < Ethan. Wittkorn@governor.ohio.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 3:24 PM

To: Thornton, Gregg <gregg.thornton@shp.ohio.gov>

Subject: CSI Recommendation

Dear Mr. Thornton,

Attached is the CSI Recommendation for the *Temporary Licensure for Military Personnel* rule package submission. After you've had a chance to review the Recommendation, please send the Agency's Response Memo.

Until otherwise notified, please address all Response Memos to the author of the CSI Recommendation with a cc to Carrie Kuruc – Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office. For your convenience, please send all Response Memos to CSIPublicComments@governor.ohio.gov.

Thanks! And as always, please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.



ETHAN WITTKORN

Regulatory Policy Advocate

Lt. Governor Jon Husted | Common Sense Initiative

phone: 614.728.6716 | **cell:** 740.417.6882 email: Ethan.Wittkorn@Governor.Ohio.Gov





